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Saffron Walden 

Town Meeting 2023
Highlights from the past year 

“Stimulating and enjoyable activities for the children. Excellent value.

Very well organized , nice material for crafts and lovely people

Everyone was very helpful. Thank you.”
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Awarded SWTC

 Platinum Public toilets at Hill Street 

 A Premier League authority

Cllr Porch ended his Mayoral year 

awarding £15,000 to his Charities 
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Cllr James de Vries became Mayor 

Cllr Richard Freeman became Deputy Mayor 

The Platinum Jubilee Preparations were well underway…. 

Making front page news!

Grant funding received 

Beach opening with Pure Rhythm
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“Our heartfelt 

thanks for such 

a lovely idea for 

the kids!

We had a great 

time, thank you

Beach was great 

to have , lots of 

family's using it. 

Keep it For the 

summer”
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ITV National 

News filmed on 

the Common!

SWTC Continue to support local groups 

Heritage Development Group – Saffron Story

Saffron Walden Round Table – 2022 Carnival 

Fry Art Gallery – Blue Plough Project
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National Clean Air Day Promotion

Visiting its Twin Town Bad Wildungen

Saffron Walden Barclays

Saffron Walden Library

Free weekly summer community events
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“Fantastic initiative - kids had a great

time! Thank you so much

Its not often there are free things for

children to do.

We had an absolutely fabulous time.

It is great that all children and young

adults are included for both able

children and those with a disability.”

The sad passing of Queen Elizabeth II
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Saffron Walden Town Council is delighted to announce it has 

completed the purchase of the former Nat West Bank building. 

This iconic building has stood empty for several years and its purchase 

will bring a historic and important building back into use, adding to 

the vibrancy and retail offer in town.
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“We held our wedding at the 

Town Hall and reception at 

Bridge End Gardens. Thanks to 

all at SWTC for the amazing 

day we had. 

The gardens are stunning and 

a credit to the team behind it. 

We could not have made the 

day that special without the 

staff. They are a credit to 

SWTC, you should be proud of 

them.” 

“The market was incredibly well 

organised, they felt that it is one of the 

most professional markets they have 

ever been too, they felt that everyone 

who attended had a lot of empathy for 

their charities and they would both 

love to come back.”
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“Huge thanks from a member of the public who ‘absolutely 

loves’ the wildflower planter on the corner of Market 

Street/Market Place; she loves to stand and watch the bees that 

the flowers are attracting. She praised the introduction of a 

little wildlife haven right in the centre of town.”

“Thank you for arranging a 

free event. Its not often 

there are free things for 

children to do. You have 

catered for all ages. 
Great attention to detail.” 
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SWTC re-launched its small 

grants scheme and has awarded 

£12,819 to local community 

groups so far this year

Commonwealth War 

Graves  donated a tree 

to Radwinter Road 

Cemetery to mark The 

Queen’s Green 

Canopy project as part 

of The Platinum 

Jubilee, being the only 

donated tree in Essex
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“Free Pop Up Cinema was such a 

lovely experience!

I could not afford to go to a cinema 

as bills and food prices are so high 

so I am very grateful for this 

opportunity to see a great film . 

Thank you”

31

32



02/03/2023

17

We have reached full capacity for the Town Hall and this year has 

seen a significant increase in activity in the Town Hall including 

theatre, comedy, music, meetings and holiday entertainment 

sessions.  We were lucky enough to be the venue chosen to host the 

Walled Kitchen Garden Networks annual general meeting. 

Coming soon…

New play equipment at 

Anglo-American Play Area
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Upcoming SWTC events and 

activities for 2023…
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